
Dear Members, 
 
I am pleased to announce that there will be a new assistant joining me at 
Shooters Hill GC from the 1st of September 2020.  
 
Rob Wills will be very familiar to a lot of you as he is currently a member at the 
club but also was a junior member from the age of 14 so he has been around the 
club for a lot of his golfing years. Rob has worked in golf for 10 years starting at 
Woodlands Manor for 4 and a half years before moving to Rochester and 
Cobham for 5 and a half years. He has been fully qualified for 4 years and is well 
versed in every area of the game.  
 
Although Rob will be working on a Wednesday and Thursday in the shop, his 
main role will be to teach full-time and help me in expanding the academy at 
Shooters Hill GC. With the introduction of the swing studio we are now able to 
offer coaching all year round and so the need for a second professional is critical 
in offering a full teaching service to both members and visitors so please join me 
in welcoming Rob to the Pro shop. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mike Worley 
PGA Professional 


